From: Sarah Postlethwaite 
Sent: 10 December 2013 14:02
To: Linda Griffiths
Subject: 13/01736/OCC Bicester Village Park & Ride
Linda,

Due to the nature of the site there will be little impact on ecology as a result of this proposal. Some mitigation measures for reptiles, badgers and nesting birds are proposed, along with the provision of new bird nesting opportunities. I have already asked for these recommendations to form part of any permission in my role as Oxfordshire County Council ecologist, therefore I do not have any comments to make on behalf of CDC. 
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